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Good afternoon Mayor & Council:

| am writing to express my family's unreserved support for the subject development proposal. This
development will provide much-needed rental homes for families and be a very small step toward addressing
the housing crisis. The proposed height is of no concern to us and will complement the development under
construction on the northwest side of Edmonds St.

The development will also contribute to the ongoing and needed (albeit slow) revitalization of Edmonds St and
Sixth St. It will be nice to have more local commercial space within walking distance to serve the residents of
this area.

We look forward to this project moving forward soon, and hope that Council will approve the development
without delay.

Regards,
Mike & Kelly Anderson
7244 4™ St, Burnaby



